
                   

TRIDENT REPLACEMENT 
After the Parliamentary Vote

 After a huge rebellion in Parliament and in spite of enormous public opposition, the 
 Government is set to continue with the replacement of Britain’s nuclear weapons system, Trident 

  Calderdale CND invites you to hear arguments for and against Trident Replacement     
and to discuss the global consequences of Britain’s nuclear weapons programme 

Calderdale  Campaign for Nuclear Disarmament
01422 320139 - info@yorkshirecnd.org.uk - www.myspace.com/calderdalecnd

Official Launch Meeting for the 
Calderdale Campaign for Nuclear Disarmament
Friday 8th June 
7.30pm - 9.00pm 

Methodist Church Hall
Salem Street 
Hebden Bridge (opposite the Co-op)

Guest Speakers Include:

Kate Hudson, Chair of CND
and

Chair, Chris McCafferty MP 
for Calder Valley




